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Joe Hampton, Ill, President
Hampton Painting, Inc.

528 9th Avenue East
Bradenton, FL 34208

Letter of Reference

Hampton Painting, Inc., was chosen to be our painting contractor in the spring of 2013 for the 7-year re-paint-
ing cycle of our complex comprising 19 duplex residential villas and a poolside ramada. The specs called for
power-washing all surfaces to be painted and applying two coats of paint. There were many small details in
the specs, too, and some owners had extra painting done as well.

We were impressed with Mr. Hampton during our initial meeting, a walk-around with other painting contractors,
to review the specifications of the job. We liked his quiet, reserved, yet confident personna and his common-
sense and cost-effective recommendations for addressing some problem areas. His bid for the job, including
some carpentry and masonry repairs, came in within our existing budget. We awarded him the bid.

We were never disappointed. Joe Hampton was always available to us and was on site regularly. Many of our
residents commented on how meticulously and efficiently the crew worked, paying careful attention to every
detail, cleaning up at the end of every workday, and treating everyone with courtesy and respect during the
entire time they were here.

They finished on schedule, and our village looks fantastic. We welcome any prospective client to see for
themselves the excellent job that Hampton Painting did for us.

— Ruth Jansson
Paint Project Coordinator
JansCon@aol.com



